

BLACK HISTORY MONTH

Psalms 121:2

"My help cometh from the Lord, which made heaven and earth"

As elected, the new president of the Missionary Ministry, Sister Janet Johns would like to recognize Sister Clara Bailey for her services of 14 years as the former president of the Missionary Ministry.

As missionaries, we believe in working together in helping our communities, homes, shelters, hospitals and prisons.

For the month of February, the missionaries are asking for toiletry donations. Such as: soap, wash cloths, towels, toilet paper, deodorant, lotions, combs, brushes,

FEBRUARY 2014

THEME:

"NEW BEGINNINGS" ROMANS 12: 1-12

> MISSIONARY SCHEDULE:

~FEB 2-1ST SUNDAY

~FEB 9- WEAR WHITE/ 1ST MEETING

~FEB 16- WEAR RED

~FEB 23- REPRESENT BLACK HISTORY MONTH

COMMUNITIES

HOMES

SHELTERS

HOSPITALS

PRISONS

Church Information 162 Lebanon Road, Spring Grove, VA 23881 | Mailing Address: P.O. Box 299, Surry, VA 23883 p; 757-294-3551 | f: 757-294-3142

WWW.LEBANONBAPTISTSURRY.ORG